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 Community Education and District 152 has been invited to attend the Annual 

“Thank You” Dinner sponsored by “Schools Count” organization.  The director 

of Schools Count has this dinner to thank the partners and schools he has 

worked with.  District 152 has been partnering with this organization for 7 

years.   The dinner will be held at Community House in Hinsdale, IL  on 

November 15th from 6:30pm-8:30pm.  Any Staff, Administrators or Board 

members who would like to attend, please contact Ms. Bolton.   

 

 District 152 is working with Harvey’s own Renegade Riders MC on their 

Annual Harvest Fest on Sunday, October 15th from 12:00pm-4:00pm.  Children 

between the ages of 4-12 are welcomed.  

 

 Announcement of the winner of the Back TO School Parade Float Contest! 

 

In and Around the Community 

 

 Harvey Park District Halloween Jam, Tuesday, October 31st from 4pm-

8pm at the Gloria Taylor Park.  The Harvey Haunted House will be at 

Holmes Field House.   

 

 Markham Park District Halloween party Tuesday, October 31st from 4:30-

9:00pm. 

 

 Please remember to “LIKE” our Harvey Public Schools, District 152 

Facebook page for all, up to the minute, school and community 

information.   
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